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Date: 21/3/25  
  

    Gospel Value: Peace   Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Dear Parents and carers  

 

As another busy school week draws to a close, we can look back on five days filled with 

learning and endeavor. Over the past few days the children have been completing a series 

of assessments that will inform us, as teachers, of what the children have learned and 

retained but also the gaps that need to be addressed. The class have worked really hard 

and we are pleased with the results we collated so far. In RE we continue our Lenten 

journey and the children have spent time looking at The Stations of the Cross and the 

events of Good Friday and Easter Sunday. Additionally, each day the children have been 

completing a series of walked laps around the playground as we consider the journey that 

Jesus took during Lent. We are currently in the process of booking a summer trip; more 

details to follow. Finally, we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next week 

during our Parent/Teacher consultations. 

 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  

 

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days 

for year 5 are Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we 

do with your child.  

3. To facilitate a change in the class spelling tests, new spellings will still be given 

out on Friday but the test will now take place on the following Thursday. 

4. RHE lessons continue this term. We will add details of lessons periodically. 

Should you want to look any further into the material covered then please 

explore the link: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: 

st-augustines-dt4 Password: afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office.  
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 Home Learning 

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  

We are trialling using the 

Chromebooks during our 

spelling tests and due to 

availability we will be holding 

our tests on a Thursday rather 

than a Friday going forward.   

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 24/3/2025 

Convert nouns or adjectives into verbs using suffix -ify 
 

amplify 

solidify 

signify 

falsify 

glorify 

notify 

testify 

purify 

intensify 

classify 

 

amplify 

solidify 

signify 

falsify 

glorify 

notify 

 

 

 

 


